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Dear High Horizons Families:     September 4, 2019 
 
 
Regular attendance is an essential component to academic success. In order to help encourage our 

students to come to school, on time every day, we will continue to implement school wide attendance 

incentives here at HHMS. Here are just some of the ways we will be recognizing attendance this year: 

• Daily attendance/tardiness will be tracked in each homeroom 

• There will be a master bulletin board displaying our data throughout the year 

• Each month the homeroom with the highest attendance percentage will receive a reward as a 

class 

• Each month all students who come to school every day on time will be entered into a raffle to 

win a prize-Prizes will be awarded to o0ne student from each grade band PreK-2, 3-5 and 6-8 

• Throughout the year we will be doing special events to recognize attendance and promote 

regular attendance 

This plan begins in September and runs the length of the school year. We look forward to recognizing 

students and their efforts to be in school on time every day. It is important that we work together as a 

team to ensure every student attend regularly so they can meet with academic success. Thank you for 

your support. Please feel free to contact us with any questions/concerns.  

 

Sincerely, 

Amanda Marshall-School Counselor    Francine Carbone-Principal 

	
  
	
  


